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Organisation Update 

July 2015                                                                       
Inclusivesportsa.com.au 

I N C LU S I V E  S P O R T  S A  H A S  M OV E D !  

Y o u  c a n  n o w  f i n d  u s  a t :   1 A M e ye r  S t r e e t ,  T o r r e n s v i l le ,  S A  

M a i l i n g  a d d r e s s  s t i l l  P O  B o x  6 3 ,  T o r r e n s v i l l e  P l a z a ,  S A ,  5 0 3 1  

P l e a s e  s e e  b a c k  p a g e  f o r  d i r e c t  p h o n e  n u m b e r s  o f  o u r  s t a f f !  

SMS Reminders 

 

We are currently 
trialling an SMS 

reminder service. 

So if you receive an 
SMS from Inclusive 

Sport SA, it is real, but 
please do not reply! 

We Need Your Help! 
Inclusive Sport SA are establishing a volunteer ‘Fundraising Committee’ in the coming weeks and we are looking for 

people who would be interested in a role as a Committee Member or as a general volunteer. 

For more information, please refer to our E-News, Website or contact John Cranwell, Chief Executive Officer, on 
8122 6737 or email jcranwell@inclusivesportsa.com.au 

mailto:jcranwell@inclusivesportsa.com.au?subject=Fundraising%20Committee%20Enquiry
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SAAFL C7 Football 
This year has seen an increase in players in the SAAFL 
C7 Competition with teams currently able to play ‘15 a 
side’ matches. A huge thank you to Paul Eichner who 
volunteers his time each week and goes above and 
beyond his duties to ensure the competition runs as 
smooth as possible! 

Sunday 28th June saw the opportunity to play Round 5                                                                                                       
matches as a curtain raiser to the SANFL showdown                                                                                                                   
between Port Adelaide and Adelaide at Alberton Oval.  

We would like to thank the SANFL for this                                                                                                                                     
opportunity and SAAFL for allowing the change of 
fixture. It was a fantastic experience for everyone 
involved on the day! 

AMND C6 Netball 
It has been great to see Central District Harlequin 
Netball Club back in the AMND C6 Division after not 
competing in 2014. Thank you to everyone involved at 
‘Harlies’ for making it happen. 

Last years premiers have made a strong start and are 
currently undefeated as we approach the half way 
point of the season (see ladder after Round 7 below). 

Finally, thank you to Ashlea McIntosh who has taken 
on the role of volunteer coordinator for the 
competition. She has done a great job and is getting to 
know all the players and coaches and has provided 
fantastic support on match days. 

Do YOU want to get involved in any of 
these sports!? 

Contact Nathan Pepper at Inclusive Sport SA 

P: 8122 6732 or E: npepper@inclusivesportsa.com.au 
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Indoor Cricket 

Season 1 has finished! Congratulations to the Blue 
Sharks for taking out the premiership! They had a 
great season finishing on top after the minor round. 
Further congratulations go to Mark Maljkovic for being 
named as Player of the Season! Well done! 

Thank you to Action Indoor Sports Salisbury for 
supporting this program and to Connor Woods who 
has shown fantastic commitment as a volunteer 
coordinator, your efforts are much appreciated. 

Final Result: Blue Sharks (140 runs) defeated White 
Knights (133 runs) 

Canoeing 

Another season of canoeing is done and dusted. 
Unfortunately inclement weather caused a few 
sessions to be cancelled. The program will be back in 
full swing later this year in October. Thanks to Geoff 
Moore who has been involved for a number of years for 
coordinating the program once again. 

Lawn Bowls 

Clearview Bowling Club have run the Monday night 
bowling program for over a decade. Their continued 
support is exceptional. Thank you to their volunteers 
who come out each week to work with participants 
and teach them to bowl. 

Thanks to Nicola Byrne who has been the coordinator 
for the first half of the year, unfortunately she is 
unable to continue in the role due to other 
commitments, however we would like to welcome 
Kenas Tabeni who is taking over the role and we are 
sure he will do a great job! 

Indoor Rowing 

Thank you to Rowing SA and coach Toni Milne for 
offering this program. It has been highly successful and 
produced some great fitness and personal outcomes. 
Another thank you goes to Penni Howard as volunteer 
coordinator for overseeing this program. 

Do YOU want to get involved in any of 
these sports!? 

Contact Nathan Pepper at Inclusive Sport SA 

P: 8122 6732 or E: npepper@inclusivesportsa.com.au 
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Timothy first started in Aquatic Therapy 
and made good progress which saw him 
move into our Learn to Swim program. 
 

Now Tim is 18 and will be graduating 
school at the end of 2015. Tim is looking 
forward to getting involved with more  
activities based within his community.  
 

“The patience and guidance of many of  
your instructors has helped him make  such  
fantastic progress he can now join in  
activities in the wider community,  
something we never dreamed would be 
possible only a few years ago.  Thank you 
all for your wonderful support. Tim is a real 
success story, and someone of whom you 
should be proud”  
 

We are very proud of Tim and his  
achievements and we wish him all the best 
for his future in swimming and his 
community! 

**GOOD NEWS STORY** 

 

New contact details 

 

For any questions, missed lessons or  
feedback, please contact  

Ashleigh Stratford: 
 

08 8122 6736 

astratford@inclusivesportsa.com.au 

Aquatic Therapy Programs 

 

Did you know 2015 has seen us create 2 
new Aquatic Therapy  programs at the 

Minda Hydrotherapy Pool located  
in Brighton? 

 

We are there on Mondays during the day 
and now, at night!  

 

The day program operates from 9am until 
3:00pm and currently has some spare 
therapy sessions. The night program  

is on from 6pm—8:15pm. 
 

If these new lesson times suit you, please 
get in touch and we can update your wait 

list preference. 

RAPIDSWIM CORNER 
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INCLUSION ADVISOR 

 New contact details 

Stephanie Greenland 

Inclusion Advisor 

 

08 8122 6735 

sgreenland@inclusivesportsa.com.au 

Steph has a new role at Inclusive Sport SA! 

The Transition Project was a two year funded program with the aim of 

‘Assisting individuals transition into mainstream opportunities                                          
in sport and recreation’. 

During the project, it was found that although we could provide support to individuals to                
transition into sports, some did not have an environment that was inclusive of all audiences                            

who wanted to access sport and recreation– this is where the development of an                                  
Inclusion Advisor role was created! 

As of July, Steph will be working with State Sporting Organisations and sport and recreation 
clubs to examine their inclusive practices and if they are currently delivering best practice for 
inclusion within their communities. With the current rollout of the NDIS clubs are considering 
the impact this has for families and their desires for ‘normality’ for their children in sport and 

recreation.  

Watch this space for 
Steph’s first update in her 
new role in next months 

Reporter!                                           
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What’s coming up? 

July 2015 

Marie Little OAM Shield  
SA Rubies are South Australia’s state netball 
team for players with an intellectual disability. 
They will compete for the annual Marie Little 
OAM Shield on Sunday 19th July on home turf 
at Netball SA Stadium. This is an exciting 
opportunity for the team to play in front of a 
home crowd with friends and family 
supporting! 

Congratulations and good luck to the following players who have made the Rubies squad. They have been 
training hard over the last couple of months under the watchful eye of Coach Tricia Crockford. 

A big thank you to Netball SA for their support of the event and also to Joy and Julie Egmanis for their 
fundraising efforts to help  for the team. 
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Amanda Berry 

Sarah Byrne 

Alex Connell 
Storm Duncan 

Kim Flannigan 

Ashlee Hartnett (co-capt) 
Sophie Kneebone 

Stephanie Koutroumbis 

Isabella Ivancic-Holland (vice-capt) 
Samantha Walker (co-capt) 

Coach: Tricia Crockford 

Asst Coach: Joy Egmanis 

Team Manager: Karen Hay 

Asst Manager: Julie Egmanis 
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August 2015 

State Indoor Cricket 
The 2015 South Australian Lord’s Taverners Shield team are 
preparing to compete at the Australian Indoor Cricket 
Championships from Saturday July 25th to Saturday August 1st 
at Inside Sportz Strathpine, Queensland. 

Good luck to all players and officials as we hope for a successful 
tournament! 

Matthew Bell 
Anthony Dunton 

Michael Harris 

Michael Kellett 

Peter Kerin 

John Nikias 

Adam Pattinson 

Benjamin Pattison 

Vincent Smith 

Joshua Waldhuter 
 

Coach: Andrew Summerton 

Team Manager: Joanna Connolly 

State Football 
Inclusive Sport SA and SANFL support the South Australian team for footballers with an intellectual disability to 
compete at the AFL National Inclusion Carnival. 

The competition takes place from Wednesday 5th August to Sunday 9th August. 

We are delighted to announce that Glenelg Football Club (GFC) have come on board to support the 2015 State 
team. GFC Senior Coach Matthew Lokan will be taking the reins of the State team. 

Head Coach: Matthew Lokan (GFC) 
Assistant Coach: Brenton Hole (GFC) 
Assistant Coach: Chris Okley (GFC) 
Manager: Paul Eichner (C7 coordinator) 
Assistant Manager: Reanna Sumner (SANFL) 

The team is set to be announced on Friday  11th July. 
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Left to right:  John, Nathan, Steph, Ashleigh, Jan 

John Cranwell 

Chief Executive Officer 

08  8122 6737 

jcranwell@inclusivesportsa.com.au 

Nathan Pepper 

Sport and Recreation Coordinator 

08 8122 6732 

npepper@inclusivesportsa.com.au 

 

Stephanie Greenland 

Inclusion Advisor 

08 8122 6735 

sgreenland@inclusivesportsa.com.au 

Ashleigh Stratford 

Rapidswim Manager 

08 8122 6736 

astratford@inclusivesportsa.com.au 

 

Jan Oddy 

Administration Manager 

08 8122 6731 

joddy@inclusivesportsa.com.au 

  


